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Guided by the teachings of the Church we pray, work, celebrate, and care for each  
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VIRTUES OF THE HALF 

TERM 

Curious about everything; 
and active in our 

engagement with the 
world, changing what we 

can for the better. 
Welcome back to a new school year at Guardian 

Angels Catholic Primary School.  Yesterday, was a very 

special day, for the first time in months, all of our 

children were able to return to school.  It was a 

delight to hear the excitement in all the classrooms 

and all of the staff have been impressed the children 

positivity. Well done! 

Thank you to the whole Guardian Angels community 

for your support for the school at this time.  We truly 

appreciate all of the positivity and praise that has 

been shared.  

We look forward to celebrating our children’s God 

given gifts and talents, as well as working together to 

live the mission of the Church. This term we have 

needed to make some adjustments to our ‘Star Pupil’ 

assemblies to comply with government guidelines 

around COVID19. Unfortunately, we are unable to 

gather together or invite parents into school but we 

will be continuing our celebration assemblies in school 

with a video link to each class. We will share who has 

been awarded with you all in our weekly newsletters. 

If you wish to speak with your child’s class teacher, 

please either call the school office to arrange a 

telephone appointment or ask to speak with them at 

the end of the day once the class has been dismissed. 

Please remember that social distancing must be 

adhered to. 

Dates for your Diary 

Monday 7th Sept PE lessons begin this week 

EYFS stay and play sessions begin 

Friday 23rd Oct School closes for half term 

 

This Weeks Gospel: Sunday 6th September  

Matthew 18:15-20 

“If your brother sins against you, go to him and show 
him his fault. But do it privately, just between 
yourselves. If he listens to you, you have won your 
brother back. But if he will not listen to you, take one 
or two other persons with you, so that ‘every 
accusation may be upheld by the testimony of two or 
more witnesses,’ as the scripture says. And if he will 
not listen to them, then tell the whole thing to the 
church. Finally, if he will not listen to the church, treat 
him as though he were a pagan or a tax collector. 

“And so I tell all of you: what you prohibit on earth 
will be prohibited in heaven, and what you permit on 
earth will be permitted in heaven. 

“And I tell you more: whenever two of you on earth 
agree about anything you pray for, it will be done for 
you by my Father in heaven. For where two or three 
come together in my name, I am there with them.” 
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PE Timetable 

To support our COVID19 Risk Assessment, pupils must 
wear their PE kit to school for the whole day on their 

designated PE days.  

Please see the website for further details of kit.  

All pupils have 2 hours of high quality PE per week. 
This may take place on one day or over two days, 

depending on the year group.  

PE lessons begin on Monday 7th September. 

Year 1 Tuesday and Thursday 

Year 2 Wednesday and Thursdsay 

Year 3 Tuesday and Thursday 

Year 4 Wednesday 

Year 5B Monday and Wednesday 

Year 5H Monday and Thursday 

Year 6 Friday 

 

COVID 19 Information 

For any information about the schools response, 
please visit the COVID19 section on our school 

website: 

https://www.grdangel.bham.sch.uk/covid-19-
information 

This week we have wished a very Happy Birthday to: 

Coen and Amber-Belle in Year 5H 

Shaye in Year 6 

 

Attendance 

We are aiming for excellent atendance. 
Please help us to achieve this by 
attending school every day possible  

 

Safeguarding Tip of the Week 

Article 19 (protection from violence, abuse 
and neglect) 

We have 6 Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSLs) at 
Guardian Angels.  If you have a safeguarding concern about 
your child or another child, please as to speak to: 

Mrs Milligan                    Mrs Tennant 

Mr Spindlow                     Miss Hickey 

Miss Carroll                       Mr Johnson 

 

Christ Jesus, we 

thank you for being 

with us. Watch over 

us and all our sisters 

and brothers around 

the world. Help us 

to work together in peace and unity, so all 

people may live free from poverty. Amen.  

 

Have a lovely weekend and God Bless you all, 

Mrs Helen Milligan 

Head Teacher 
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